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Forestry Tasmania
brone: | (03) 6424 8388

Your Ref.

ourFie:  ME 1266-6

12 March 2009

Mr Clive Stott
9 Alpine Crescent
Grindelwald Tas 7277

Dear Clive

In relation to your letter received today, we agree that it is not possible for Forestry
Tasmania to advise you in regards to your ongoing health concerns. Information regarding
the burn season is posted on our website and all measures to reduce smoke hazards will be
undertaken as part of our ongoing smoke management protocol.

As you are no doubt aware, there are many players both within the forest industry and within
the agricultural sector that conduct routine burn-offs as part of their land management
practices and the need for such fuel reduction has been clearly illustrated through recent
events.

Yours sincerely

9 X
/

Peter Rowlands
Forest Manager
Mersey District
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